
Recommendation 2: Website Restructuring 

Submitted by: Roz Frampton    Region:   

  

I recommend, with modifications from the Assembly floor if any, that the website be the one 

central media source for key information and be updated to allow for various types of software to 

be uploaded such as PowerPoint presentations and while centrally maintained, named people 

should be enabled to upload information to specific areas of the website, relevant to their country 

or agreed areas of focus. I further recommend that the first of February, June, and October be 

identified as times for regions to check the accuracy of website data and to provide updates 

where required. The ATA should be placed on this website for the majority, and just continue to 

be sent out, as now, to those who cannot access the website. 

  

RATIONALE: 

Having the website as the central media source for key information facilitates efficient and 

effective communication across regions. Alternative methods of communication should remain 

for those who cannot access websites or electronic communication, such as email, telephone 

trees and face to face communication. The updating process by regions will reduce data being 

outdated. 
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